Statement Delivered by His Excellency Stephen Fletcher, Ambassador of Grenada to the european Union, to the 8th WTO Ministerial Conference
Mr Chairman, I take this opportunity to join other delegations in thanking the Government and people of Switzerland and Director General Lamy for graciously hosting the 8th Ministerial Conference of the WTO.
The DDA was intended to result in the fuller integration of developing countries, such as Grenada and the other members of the OECS, into the multilateral trading system.  Developing countries were assured that we had the most to gain through the collective and sustained efforts of the WTO membership to progressively eliminate barriers to trade in goods and services. 
Mr Chairman, trade is an important tool for development; however the link between the two is not necessarily automatic or immediate: there are a number of intervening factors that moderate the relationship between development and trade. Our economic success or failure has been vested in a narrow range of products and services, produced and traded under challenging conditions that are inherent to smallness, geography and the geopolitical context of these times. 
The participation of small economies in a multilateral trade liberalisation process is predicated on the potential gains to be derived as a result of the positive causal relationship between trade and economic growth.  However, the ten year old promise of benefits for developing countries from Doha seems to be falling from our grasp.  This promise is one our people need to have delivered sooner rather than later.
We note the progress made in the WTO in the Small Economies Work Programme and the work on Aid for trade.  We urge the favorable consideration of our requests for trade financing and advocacy for SVE interests in international financial institutions.
Grenada and other OECS Members see the way forward in ensuring that the development mandate is delivered as including but not limited to review of development in the multilateral trading system to assess the impact of developing countries’ capacity to benefit from trade liberalization since the launch of the WTO; strengthening the role of the Committee on Trade and Development, with a view to resolving our trade-related concerns; continuing trade related capacity building activities and expanding the Aid for Trade programme with due consideration to addressing the particular difficulties of highly indebted developing countries in better integrating and benefitting from the multilateral trading system.
I take this opportunity to welcome the new members acceding to the WTO: Montenegro, the Russian Federation, Samoa and Vanuatu.  
Finally, I associate my delegation with the statements delivered by the delegations from CARICOM and reiterate the importance of delivering development-optimizing outcomes from the Doha  Round.  
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